SHERDLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER



Attendance Matters

Attendance Year to Date:

95%

Our Attendance HERO's last week:

Class 2F 98.6%

Here, Everyday, Ready, On time

A note from Mrs Bennett

I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you for your overwhelmingly generous donations of Easter eggs, chocolate and other Easter related gifts. Thanks to your kindness, our School Council has created around 30 fantastic Easter hampers!

In addition to these wonderful hampers, we are also thrilled to offer some incredible prizes, including a £50 Pizza voucher and a signed Saints Women's Shirt by Jodie Cunningham. Raffle tickets will go on sale this Friday afternoon at just £1 per strip, with all funds raised going towards improving our playgrounds.

On Wednesday and Thursday, our Year 2-6 pupils had a fantastic time at The Sutton Academy. It was truly inspiring to see past pupils performing and to strengthen our links with TSA, helping to create new aspirations for our current students.

Thank you once again for your generosity and support—it makes such a difference to our school community!

Enjoy the weekend.





Congratulations to...

Our students who received the following awards this week:

	Hardworker Award	Golden Pupil Award	Writer of the Week
RE	Chester M	Freddie N	Emilia B
RR	Layla R	Finley M	Audrey A
1K	Elektra K	Owen F	Max W
1W	Eva C	Tommy T	Eva M
2F		Destroyed 26 07 25	
2S		Postponed 26.03.25	
3H	Emilia L	Lorelai N	Freya W
3W	Freddie R	Rosie M	Tyler O
40	Isaac T	Luchiana J-B	Luca B
4W	Thomas W	Dixie J	Dylan P
5M	Bella L	Corey D	Olivia N
5R	Chloe T	Kyle L	Daniel M
6C	Kahlan C	Patrick G	Ellie C
63	Katie L	Zach J	Nancy K







Colour Run 2025

Friday 23rd May from 1pm



We are delighted to confirm that our Colour Run will be taking place on the 23rd May to raise funds towards our playground renovations.

We'll provide further details shortly but it may be useful to keep hold of any of the following for your children that you don't mind being covered in colourful, safe, and biodegradable powders!:

- White t-shirt
- Shorts
- Trainers
- Goggles/Sunglasses



School Council

This week our Councillors helped to create our Easter Raffle prizes! With over 30 amazing Easter hampers, plus a whopping £50 voucher to be won the raffle is set to be an Easter Egg-stravaganza!!

Tickets will be sold by our School Councillors from Friday 21st March, they are a £1 a strip and funds raised will go towards playground resources for our children.







Parking Reminder

We all want to keep our children safe around school, here are some top tips on how you can make a difference:

- Keep your speed down
- Check for pedestrians and cyclists before opening a car door
- Do not park on zig zag or yellow lines
- Leave enough room on pavements for pedestrians, pushchairs and wheelchairs to get past
- Please be mindful and considerate of our school neighbours





Sherdley Shares

If you are interested in any of the below, please contact the providers directly.



"Join our Healthy Neighbours team"

Volunteer at one (or more) of our groups/sessions.

We will work with you providing support and training giving you the skills to work with staff at our Groups/session.

- Support local activities
- Learn new skills
- Meet like minded people
- Give something back
- Gain confidence
- Make positive changes in others

For more information:

Call: 01744 371 111 Email:chcp.sthelens@nhs.net StHelensWellbeing.org.uk







